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Body and 
Blood of Christ

The Archdiocese of Regina is located on Treaty 4 Territory, the traditional 
lands of the Nêhiyawak, Nahkawé, and Nakota, and homeland  of the 

Dakota, Lakota, and  Métis peoples.

Stewardship Bulletin Bit

“They all ate and were satisfied.  And when the leftover fragments were 
picked up, they filled twelve wicker baskets.”  (Luke  9:17)

The story of the Loaves and Fishes shows us that when you share what you 
have, even if it doesn’t seem like that much, miracles can happen!  Do not 
think that your gift is too small or insignificant!  Each of us has a role in God’s 
plan; you just need to place your trust in the Lord.  Nothing is impossible with 
God.  You just may be the answer to someone else’s prayer.

Leadership Camp 2025
Each year the Office of Youth and Young Adult Ministry 
of the Archdiocese of Regina invites young people 
interested in growing in faith, community and their ability 
to be leaders to come together for an amazing camp 
experience. This year’s theme is “Celebrate!”. There are 
dates for young adults, (Aug. 9 & 10) for older teens in 
grades 10-12 (Aug. 10-13) and younger teens in grades 
7-9 (Aug. 14-16) The camp is held at Glen Harbour Kids 
Camp about 40 minutes from Regina. Check the poster or 
email oyyam@archregina.sk.ca for more info. Registration 
can be found at bit.ly/oyyam-camp

Parish Scam Alert: Fraudulent Information Requests 
We’ve been made aware of a scam currently targeting 
parishes in which an individual sends an email pretending 
to be someone known to the parish office (e.g., a staff 
member, priest, or volunteer). The email may request a 
copy of the parish directory or other lists in order to access 
personal contact information.
Important Warning Signs:
The email comes from an address that does not match the 
official address of the person named.
The message may have urgent or vague language asking 
for help or access to data.
What to Do:
Do not respond or provide any information.
Double-check the email address carefully—scammers 
often use similar-looking domains.
Report the email to your parish office and your IT support 
or diocesan communications office. Do not click any links 
or download attachments from suspicious emails. rotecting 
the privacy of our parishioners is critical. Thank you for 
staying alert and helping keep our communities safe!

Archdiocese of Regina Lay Formation Update
Congratulations to our current Lay Formation participants 
on completing their first year of the Lay Formation 
Program:
Angie Loef – Resurrection Parish, Regina
Rita Omodia – St. Anne, Regina
Ibukun Fasunhan – St. Anne, Regina
Erika Nunez Santillan – St. Joseph, Moose Jaw
Cody Geiger – St. Joseph, Moose Jaw
Reiny Currie – Christ the King, Regina
Jane Akpan – Christ the King, Regina
Chris Akpan – Christ the King, Regina
Marcel Mann – Holy Rosary Cathedral, Regina
Kene Ugwu – St. Anne, Regina
Joshua Kopriva – St. Anne, Regina
Pat Kopriva – St. Anne, Regina
Paul Chavez – Holy Rosary Cathedral, Regina
This past year, our participants have had the opportunity 
for two mini-retreats, one led by Bishop Don and a 
weekend silent retreat this May. They had the opportunity 
to learn more about Scripture, Liturgy, Sacraments of 
Initiation, Church/Catechism, the Eucharist, Social Justice, 
Sacrament of the Sick, Sacrament of Reconciliation and 
more! Please pray for our candidates and the program. 
If this looks interesting, we’d invite you to prayerfully 
imagine what it would look like to join us for the Fall of 
2027. Contact Deacon Eric Gurash for more information at  
egurash@archregina.sk.ca.

https://bit.ly/oyyam-camp 

